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MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Regional Office

OIC, PENR Officer

SUBJECT INDORSEMENT OF DENR-PEZA FIELDWORK 
PERFORMANCE, JULY 21-27,2022 POST-TRAVEL UPDATE

DATE August 23, 2022

Respectfully indorsing is the DENR-PEZA Fieldwork performance conducted on July 
21-27, 2022 in the Municipality of San Fernando, Sta. Fe, Looc, and Odiongan.

A team comprised of staff from the Provincial Environment and Natural Resources 
Office (PENRO) and the Philippine Economic Zone Authority (PEZA) through its Special 
Economic Zone Institute (SEZ Institute) has successfully rounded up a number of potential 
land areas in the Municipalities of San Fernando, Santa Fe, Looc and Odiongan in Romblon 
on 21st - 27th July 2022 for the purpose of initially observing the viability of the subject 
areas as candidate sites for the development of various types of Special Economic Zone (SEZ) 
for the province.

On the same period, through and upon the courtesy reception of the Local Government 
Units’ (LGUs) Offices of San Fernando, Santa Fe, Looc and Odiongan, the team conducted a 
policy orientation and pre-planning consultation on the role and thrust of SEZ development 
projects as instrument in promoting export-based investments, generating employment 
opportunities, raising export earnings and purchasing power, and expanding the market and 
B2B networking among the Micro, Small and Medium Enterprises (MSMEs) in Romblon and 
around the MiMaRoPa Region in the future. The subject series of orientation and consultation 
reaped desirable and hopeful responses from the Local Chiefs Executive of the respective 
LGUs.

For your information and record.

A, JR.

fv
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